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From the Chair of the Parish Council, 
Councillor Sally Lewis 

 
In this statement issued on 10 March 2022, St Keyne & 

Trewidland Parish Council strongly condemns the 
multiple attacks and violations of the territorial integrity 

and sovereignty of Ukraine. They express their full 
support and solidarity to the Ukrainian people and their 

peers in local and regional government. 
 

On behalf of the parish council and residents of St 
Keyne & Trewidland. 
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